
 
 

 

 

11 May 2015 

The Manager 
Company Announcements 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Level 5, 20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

By Electronic Lodgement  

 

Dear Sirs 

Change of Directors’ Interest Notices 

We refer to the Change of Directors’ Interest Notices (Notices) lodged with ASX on the 9th and 10th 
May 2016. As Part 3 of the Notices was not completed, we confirm that the securities detailed in the 
Notices were not traded during a closed period.  

For more information, please contact the undersigned on (+61 2) 8072 1400. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Andrew Whitten 
Company Secretary 


